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13. REPORT OF THE ENVIRONMENT AND TRAFFIC COMMITTEE – 10 JUNE 2003 
 

Officer responsible Author 
Community Advocate Gina Clarke, Community Secretary, DDI 941-6615 

 
 The purpose of this report is to submit the following report and recommendations for the Board’s 

consideration. 
 
 Report of the Environment and Traffic Committee meeting held on Tuesday, 10 June 2003 at 

9.30am in the Boardroom, Linwood Service Centre. 
 
 Present:  Yani Johanson (Chair) and Rod Cameron. 
 
 Apologies: Bob Todd and John Freeman. 
 
 

13.1 CONSIDERATION OF SUBMISSIONS ON ENVIRONMENT CANTERBURY’S BUS SERVICE 
REVIEW 

 
 The Committee considered a letter received from Environment Canterbury’s Passenger 

Services Manager outlining Environment Canterbury’s current bus service review.  During this 
consideration, various items were identified for comment by the Committee and inclusion in the 
Committee’s submissions to Environment Canterbury, pursuant to delegated authority from the 
Board. 

 
 The Committee resolved that the submissions as discussed by the Committee be adopted as 

the Board’s submissions to Environment Canterbury’s bus service review. 
 
 Recommendation: That the information be received. 
 

13.2 CONSIDERATION OF SUBMISSIONS ON ENVIRONMENT CANTERBURY’S DRAFT 
ANNUAL PLAN 2003/2004 

 
 The Committee considered Environment Canterbury’s Draft Annual Plan 2003/2004 Looking 

Ahead 2003-2011 (Part A), reviewing the content of that document on a detailed basis.  As the 
review proceeded, various items were identified for comment by the Committee and inclusion in 
the Committee’s submissions, pursuant to delegated authority from the Board. 

 
 The Committee resolved that the submissions as discussed by the Committee be adopted as 

the Board’s formal submissions to Environment Canterbury’s Draft Annual Plan process. 
 

 Recommendation: That the information be received. 
 
 Chairperson’s 
 Recommendation: That the information be received. 
 
 

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting- decision yet to be made


